ACTO Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario

TDCP Centre ontarien de défense des droits des locataires

August 26, 2008

Ms Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge St., 27" floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli,
Re: Notice of Intention to Make a Presentation at Stakeholder Conference

- Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers
(Board File No.: EB-2008-0150)

| am writing on behalf of the Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario (ACTO) to
advise you that we intend to join with the:

* Low-Income Energy Network (LIEN),

* Canadian Environmental Law Association (CELA)
* Income Security Advocacy Centre (ISAC), and

* Toronto Environmental Alliance (TEA)

to make a presentation to the Board at the stakeholder conference commencing
on September 22,2008. Along with our co-presenters, we will cover all issues
noted in Appendix A to the Board's letter of August 11, 2008.

Yours sincerely,
Original signed by

Mary Todorow

Research/Policy Analyst

Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario
E-mail: todorom@]Iao.on.ca
416-597-5855 ext. 5173

425 Adelaide St. West, 5" floor, Toronto, Ontario M5V 3C1
Phone: 416-597-5855 1-866-245-4182 Fax: 416-597-5821

The Tenant Duty Counsel Program is a project of ACTO



